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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
          31st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Mass for All Saints 
Mass for All Saints will take place in church tomorrow at 10am.  All families and friends are very 
welcome to attend.  If you would please send your child with a small amount of change for the 
collection, that would be appreciated. 
 
Reminder - Class 5 Collective Worship 
Collective Worship, led by Class 5, will take place this Friday, 4th November. Families and friends of 
the children in Class 5 are welcome to attend. 
 
Gates will open at 2.20pm with the Worship beginning at 2.30pm.  As usual, there will be no 
admittance after 2.30pm. 
 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 
Poppy related items will be on sale to support the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal in the school 
office from tomorrow playtime. 
 
Items and prices are as follows: 
 
Zip Pull – £1 
Reflector - £1 
Silicon Wristband - £1 
Snap Band - £1.50 
 
Unfortunately, the school office does not have any change as all donations are placed into a sealed 
container.  Thank you. 
 
St Norbert’s Church Autumn Fayre 
St Norbert’s Church Autumn Fayre will take place on Saturday 19th November from 10 – 1pm in the 
church hall.  All families and friends are invited to attend.  There will be a variety of stalls including a 
tombola, raffle, cake and games etc. There will also be refreshments available.  All money raised will 
be for Church funds.  Thank you. 
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Scarlet Fever 
Following on from the two reported cases of Scarlet Fever in school last term, please see further 
information attached from Public Health England. 
 
Parking Outside School 
Please take care outside school if you either park on the gravelled area opposite, or if you or your 
children walk across the gravel. This is not our land, nor an official parking area. This area is busy at 
8.20am and 3pm in the afternoon.  If you are able to park away from school in the local car parks or 
walk with your children from home, that would help to relieve the congestion. Thank you. 
 
Urgent  
Telephone Numbers and Contact Details 
Would you please ensure that the school office have up-to-date emergency contact numbers for 
your child.  This must include a telephone contact for at least one additional family member or 
friend whom we can contact if both parents are unavailable.  
 
 If we are unable to contact you in case of an emergency, or in cases of illness, this would be 
considered a safeguarding issue. This may result in your child being taken to hospital by school staff 
for treatment, if required.  If you work in more than one location, it is important to share the contact 
details for each location.  Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 


